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Highland College Needs Additional Housing for Fall
( KNZA )--Officials at Highland Community College are looking at ways to provide additional
housing opportunities for students planning on attending campus classes in the fall.

Campus housing is not only full, there is a waiting list for available space.

Off campus housing is needed in the Highland area, even for a short time. As each semester
progresses, campus housing becomes available.

Housing Director Brad Dixon has created a community housing list. Anyone in the Highland area

interested in housing students either temporarily, for the fall semester, or for the academic year is
encouraged to contact Dixon at 442-6028 or bdixon@highlandcc.edu.
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